

Indian Creek News

OCTOBER 1989

LOTS MORE NEW NEIGHBORS!

Louis and Marilyn Blank plan to move into their new home on Lot 64 at the T on Bent Tree Lane early in November. Louie is a manager at Growmark and Marilyn works at the preschool at Metcalf. Their daughter Nicole, age 14, is in the 9th Grade at Parkside and likes to babysit. Jason, age 11 is in the 5th Grade at Metcalf. They have lived in the Bloomington-Normal area for 12 years.

Terry and Marcia Laesch are building their solar efficient home on Lot 58 on the north end of Candle Ridge Road. Terry has been a carpenter since 1971 and is building the house himself. Marcia is a nurse at St. Joseph Hospital. Their son Christopher is 16 and their daughter Kara is 11. They hope to move to Indian Creek late in November.

Brian and Carol Myers have just started construction of their ranch home on Lot 31 on Fox Creek Road. Brian is a surveyor with Farmsworth & Wylie Engineers and has surveyed many of the homes in Indian Creek. He is also building the house himself and hopes to be able to move by Christmas. They have two children - Josh, age 3, and Jamie, age 6, in First Grade.

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION:

Thanks to all who participated in the Indian Creek Work Day on Saturday, September 16th. Another half day may be scheduled this fall.

Larry is finding out about others types of construction for a footbridge which could be built across Money Creek behind the water tower. A vote will probably be taken at the Annual Meeting in the Spring.

A tractor was purchased for \$1200 as discussed at the picnic. Call Larry Meyer if you are interested in using it.

If you are interested in showing your home for a Christmas Walk around Indian Creek on a Sunday afternoon in December, please call Marcia Albritton.

I HOPE EVERYONE ENJOYED THE PICNIC!